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Hi Andrew,
 
Recent amendments to the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979 require councils to review and amend their
LEPs as soon as practicable after a District Plan is made. The introduction of Local Strategic Planning Statements (LSPS) is the
first step in implementing the NSW Government’s policy shift towards upfront strategic planning.
 
The Department of Planning and Environment require Greater Sydney councils to exhibit their draft local strategic planning
statement by 1 July 2019 with the final version in place by 1 December 2019. You can find the Department’s timeframes and
Guideline documents at: https://www.planning.nsw.gov.au/Policy-and-Legislation/Environmental-Planning-and-Assessment-
Act-updated/Guide-to-the-updated-Environmental-Planning-and-Assessment-Act-1979/Part-3-Strategic-planning
 
To meet theses timeframes, a draft LSPS will be reported to Council in June 2019.
 
The City’s LEP review will follow adoption of a final LSPS.
 
Hope this helps.
 
Tamara Bruckshaw
 
 
Tamara Bruckshaw 
Manager Green Square & Major Development Projects 
Strategic Planning & Urban Design
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From: Andrew McAnespie <Andrew.McAnespie@ipcn.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, 12 February 2019 1:48 PM
To: Tamara Bruckshaw <tbruckshaw@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Redfern Street Redfern
 
Hello Tamara
 
During the Commission’s meetings and discussions regarding Rosehill Street, the issue of Council’s Local Strategic Planning
Statement has arisen.
 
I note that Council is currently preparing its LSPS.
 
In finalising its advice, the Commission would like to know the status of the document at this stage.
 
I presume that nothing has gone to the Department as yet as it is my understanding that there is still some time to run on
the timing of this process.
 
Any advice is appreciated.
 
Thanks
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This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the addressee(s) and may contain
information that is confidential or subject to legal privilege. If you receive this email and you are not the addressee
(or responsible for delivery of the email to the addressee), please note that any copying, distribution or use of this
email is prohibited and as such, please disregard the contents of the email, delete the email and notify the sender
immediately.
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